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MINUTES 

CITY OF GOOSE CREEK, SOUTH CAROLINA 
CITY COUNCIL WORKSHOP 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 7, 2020 – 6:00 PM 
CITY HALL - COUNCIL CHAMBERS 
519 N GOOSE CREEK BOULEVARD 

 
 

Mayor/Council  Present:  
Mayor Gregory S.  Habib 
Mayor Pro Tem Jerry Tekac 
Counci lmember Hannah Cox 

City Staff :  
City Administrator  Natal ie  Zeigler  
City Clerk Kel ly J.  Lovette  
 

Councilmember Melissa Enos 
Councilmember Debra Green-Fletcher 
Counci lmember Corey McClary 
Counci lmember Gayla McSwain 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Press Present:   
None 

 
Guests Present:   
None 

                                                                                  
 
PURSUANT TO THE FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT SC CODE 30-4-80: WRITTEN NOTICE WAS DELIVERED TO 
THE PRESS BY EMAIL ON FRIDAY, December 4, 2020 AND WAS DULY POSTED AT CITY HALL LOCATED AT 519 N 
GOOSE CREEK BOULEVARD, AN ACCESSIBLE FACILITY, AND ON CITYOFGOOSECREEK.COM 
 

I. CALL TO ORDER AND INVO 
 

Mayor Habib called the workshop to order at 6:00 pm and requested Dr. Dexter Easley, Pastor of 
New Life Christian Fellowship to lead in the invocation and Pledge of Allegiance. 
 

II. BUSINESS 
 
a. Oath of Office/Swearing-In of Newly Elected/Re-Elected City Council Members 

 
Mayor Habib welcomed everyone to the swearing-in and recognized distinguished guests.  
 
New elected Councilmembers Hannah Cox and Melissa Enos were sworn in, as well as re-
elected Councilmember Gayla McSwain.  
 

b. Candidate Interviews – Architectural Review Board Vacancies: Before City Council that 
evening was a total of six (6) applicants who were each interviewed individually by City 
Council to fill three (3) seats. Mr. David Cantrill, Mrs. Jennifer Wise; Ms. Mary Kay Soto; Mr. 
Jeremy Barclay; Mr. Raymond Gertner; Ms. Teri Victor. City Council inquired of each candidate 
as to why they had a desire to serve on the Architectural Review Board for the City of Goose 
Creek and what they felt they could contribute.   

 
Once the interviews concluded, Mayor Habib and Ms. Lovette tallied the scores given by each 
member of City Council. Mayor Habib stated, in no certain order, Mr. David Cantrill, Mrs. 
Jennifer Wise, Ms. Mary Kay Soto scored the highest and City Council will formally vote at the 
December 8th City Council Meeting for these individuals to fill the vacant seats.  
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III. ADJOURN 
 

Motion: Councilmember Tekac; Second: Councilmember Enos 
Discussion: None. 
Carried: All ayes, 7:52 p.m. 

 
 
 
        Date: January 12, 2020  

Kelly J. Lovette, MMC 
City Clerk 

 


	City Clerk

